
 

Summer Term – Wednesday 5th July 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Welcome from the 

Eid Mubarak to all of our families who were 
celebrating Eid last week. I hope you all had some 
lovely celebrations!  
 
The children had a fantastic time at our Eid parties 
on Friday - thank you, to all families that were able 
to donate food.  
 
As a reminder, there are national strikes taking 
place this week on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 
7th July. Please see your child's class teacher if you 
are unsure if their class is open. 
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Dates for your Diary for Summer Term… 

Week 5 (3rd Jul – 7th Jul) Secondary school transition week 

Mon - Fri Year 6 pupils will be visiting their new high schools 

Wed 5th July Strike Day – School partially closed. Check our website for updates! 

Fri 7th July Strike Day – School partially closed. Check our website for updates! 

  

Week 6 (10th Jul – 14th Jul)  

Tue 11th Jul Z-Arts visiting Nursery children 

Thu 13th Jul Z-Arts visiting Reception children 

  

Week 7 (17th Jul – 21st Jul)  

Mon 17th Jul Year 6 leaver’s assembly at 1.45pm parents welcome! 

Mon 17th Jul Year 6 leaver’s disco 

  
 

 

School finishes for the Summer Holidays on 
Friday 21st July at 3.15pm! 

  

Important Health Update… 
 



  

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Disobey 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

How many continents are there on Earth?  
Challenge: Name them all and at least 

one country in each. 

Assembly Reading… 

 Well done to Aisha, Tabiya 
and Zainab in 6C, who 
read our story to the 
whole school in assembly 
on Monday. They chose 
‘All Kinds of Feelings’, by 
Judith Heneghan. 
The book is about all the 
different feelings we can 
feel. 

 

 

School Council… 

 We are very excited about the KS2 
School Council Elections that are 
taking place in school this term! 
 

Children who want to put 
themselves forward for nomination, 
are currently completing and 
submitting their application forms. 
 

An election will be held in school on 
18th July, so children can vote for 
their classmates to become a School 
Council member.  
(only children will be placing a vote, 
not staff or parents/carers). 

                                                                                                                                    

 

What am I reading?... 

 

1a: Whole class! 

1b: Meerab 

1c: Whole class! 
2a: Majd 

2b: Hassan 

2c: Alisha 

3a: Whole class! 

3b: Whole class! 

3c: Whole class! 

6a: Whole class! 

6b: Whole class! 

6c: Whole class! 

 5a: Whole class! 

5b: Whole class! 

5c: Whole class! 

 

4a: Whole class! 

4b: Whole class! 

4c: Whole class! 

 
1a: Whole class! 1b: Maria 1c: Whole class! 2a: Daniyal 2b: Samiya 2c: Sudais KS1 Reading Stars… 

Mrs Nicholson is reading 
“Super Duper You”, by Sophy 
Henn with her Reception 
class. The children are 
celebrating themselves and 
how they are all individuals. 
The book has beautiful 
illustrations and the children 
love looking at all the 
pictures! 

 

 

  

Important news for Year 5 parents/carers… 

 The Secondary 2024 application round has opened to Manchester City 
Council residents. This is for children whose date of birth falls between 
01/09/2012 - 31/08/2013. Parents can make their online application 
through the portal on the Council's website: Apply Here. Please speak 
with your child’s Teacher or the school office if you have any questions. 

 

Results to be shared soon! 

  

Watch this space! 

https://parentportal.manchester.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/home

